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27/11/19 
 
 

Nursery, Reception and Y1 parents 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Nursery, Reception and Year 1 children will have the exciting opportunity to watch the 
performance of ‘Starlight’ with the famous storyteller Chris Bostock.on Monday 2nd December in 
school. We are asking for a parental contribution of £2 per child to help cover the cost of the 
performance.  
 
 
Warmest Regards 
 
 
 
Mrs Robson 
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